
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 6, 2007 
 
 
Carole J. Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
P. O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Re: Roman Solutions, LLC d/b/a Rocket Transportation - Application for Bus Certificate 
 Docket No. TC-061847 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn:   
 
Commission Staff, with the understanding that a full settlement has been filed in this docket 
with a supporting memorandum, gives notice that it will not be presenting a live witness or 
any cross-examination exhibits at any hearing on the settlement or uncontested application.  
Commission Staff further gives notice that it intends to file a declaration concerning Staff’s 
review of the application and the agreement, prior to any hearing or Commission decision 
on the matter.   
 
Commission Staff supports the agreement and the memorandum the parties have filed.  Staff 
further adds that the agreement is in the public interest because it avoids the time and 
expense of a contested hearing, in which Staff would have actively participated.  
 
In light of the settlement documents filed, Commission Staff also respectfully requests that 
the Commission communicate to all parties its preferred process for consideration of the 
settlement and the application.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
MICHAEL A. FASSIO 
Assistant Attorney General  
 
MAF:emd 
cc:  Parties 


